
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
28/04/2020 

Dear Girls & Boys and Parents, 

 

I hope you and your families are well and that ‘school at home’ is going well. I am sure you 

cannot wait to return to school. We have been asked to pray for so many people in our 

churches at this time. Every day we have 10.30am Mass, which is broadcast on our Webcam 

to many people at home. We are praying especially for the sick. It is lovely to hear that so 

many people have got better because of the care they received. 

 

If we were in school, we would be terribly busy with our ‘Grow in 

Love’ Second Class religion book. We would be learning more 

about Jesus, the Bread of Life. Our teachers and parents would be 

helping us learn new hymns and prayers.  

 

I am sad that our celebration of First Holy Communion will not 

be happening this month. We were all looking forward to our 

special day in Holy Cross Church on 10th May. I assure you that 

when we can gather again, we will plan for the First Holy 

Communion.   

In the month of May, we are praying especially for you as you 

prepare to receive Jesus, the Bread of Life for the first time later 

in the year. Annette and I, along with your school and family are 

looking forward to that special day.   

You are welcome to join us for our Sunday family Mass www.dundrumparish.com/webcam 

Can I ask you to pray for the people who I meet in my work as a priest? I would like to thank 

our teachers and all in your school who are helping us.  

God Bless, 

Fr. John Bracken 

 

http://www.dundrumparish.com/webcam

